
Board Report 10/14/24

The grass seed at new football/soccer fields at the middle school has been 
planted.  With a little luck and some high-quality H2O, we will have grass.

I would like to thank Mr. Swan and his students at the middle school for picking 
rocks in the new fields.

We are working on getting the sprinkler system rerouted and sod put in at the 
preschool.

We pulled the pump from the football field well that caved in and installed it at 
the baseball field. The old pump there was 20 gallons per minute. The new one is 
60 gallons per minute which should be a lot better.

We received the new lawn mower from John Deere. It’s been working great.

Dan Aberasturi


